
We’re planning another Special Sunday Service Day! Everyone’s encouraged to 
join in next Sunday after worship to help get things 
ready for our church to host the 2nd annual D.P.C.O. 
Christmas Store and help our community. We’ll be     
making tags, setting up Christmas trees, arranging 
rooms, and more. Please stay and help for a while, then 
share a light lunch with all your co-workers. 

Our 2020 Stewardship Campaign 

Relay is in high gear! If you havenôt 

seen it yet, watch for your saddlebag, 

complete your estimate of giving card,  

and then keep it moving!  
Our 6th Annual Family Halloween Party is coming      
Wednesday at 5:45pm. Families with kids ages pre-K 
through 5th grade can enjoy dinner, games, and a        
devotion. Younger and older siblings are also welcome to 
join the fun. Costumes are optional but encouraged 
(nothing gory or violent please). The cost will be $3 per 
person with a maximum of $10 per family. Please let 
Rev. Meggan Farwell (dce@firstunitedpc.org) know if 
your family’s planning to join in on this fun, holiday event!    

TODAY (10/20)                            
 8:30 am   Sunday School (various rooms)  
    & Choir Rehearsal (Music Room)  
 9:45 am   Worship Service (Sanctuary) 
 10:45 am   Coffee Fellowship (Family Life Center) 
 12:30 pm   I.C.P. Worship (Rooms 9, 10, 12, & 13)
 5:30 pm   CORE/JAM Youth Groups  
 

Monday (10/21) 
   6:00 pm   Men’s Fruitcake Baking (Kitchen) 
 6:30 pm   Session Meeting (Koinonia Lounge) 
 

Tuesday (10/22)     *Weekly Newsletter deadlineé 
 8:30 am   Men’s Fruitcake Baking (Kitchen) 
 9:00 am   Private Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 
 10:00 am   Weekly Prayer Group (Prayer Room) 
 1:00 pm   4th Tuesday Readers (Koinonia Lounge) 
 6:00 pm   Men’s Fruitcake Baking (Kitchen) 
 6:30 pm   Handbell Rehearsal (Music Room) 
    & Chantelles Rehearsal (Koinonia Lounge) 
 7:30 pm   Church Steps Rehearsal (Music Room)  
 

Wednesday (10/23)                                        
 8:00 am   Classical Conversation (FLC & several 
   classrooms) 
 9am-noon   Fruitcake Wrapping (Kitchen) 
 8:30 am    De Pere Christian Outreach (Library)  
 10:00 am   Private Program (Sanctuary)  
 1:00 pm   Staff Meeting (Church Office) 
 5:45 pm   Family Halloween Party (F.L.C.) 
 

Thursday (10/24)   
  5:30 pm   Chantelles Rehearsal (Middle High Rm.) 
 12:30 pm   I.C.P. Worship (Rooms 9, 10, 12, & 13) 
  

Friday (10/25)    *Office closedé 
 
 

Next Sunday (10/27)                            
 8:30 am   Sunday School (various rooms)  
    & Choir Rehearsal (Music Room)  
 9:45 am   Worship Service (Sanctuary) 
 10:45 am   Coffee Fellowship (Family Life Center) 
 11:00 am   Special Sunday Service Day (all around) 
 12:30 pm   I.C.P. Worship (Rooms 9, 10, 12, & 13) 

Next Sunday Volunteers 
 

Greeters TBA 
Liturgist  Becky Dzekute 
Acolytes Olivia Bivins & Sarah 
 McPherson 
Ushers        Dennis Hibray, Tim 
        Toepel, Barb Ryan, & 
          Mark DeCleene   
Fellowship Sandra Zeimer 
Flowers Bill & Jessie 
 Baumgartner 

 

> Please consider giving 
flowers. The sign-up sheet 
is in our Family Life Center 
near the  Webster doors.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 TODAY Charlene Everett 
  Monday John Nelson, 
  Melissa Rusk, & 
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This morning we begin a special six-week worship series 

exploring how a Presbyterian Minister named Fred 

Rogers taught a generation of children what it means to 

be a good neighbor. It’s difficult not to feel discouraged by 

all of the hate and anger that exists in our society. Jesus 

faced hostility and violence in his own life, yet he          

proclaimed a message of compassion, forgiveness, and 

love for those who persecuted him. How can we follow 

Jesus’ example and love those with whom we disagree    

or feel anger towards? Be a part of our neighborhood   

during this special six-week worship series as we as we consider new ways of                

communicating the important truth of loving our neighbors.  

Coming Up This Week  

The Practice 
of Being Good 
 Neighbors in 
Todayôs World 

Wonõt You 
Be My 

Neighbor? 

mailto:dce@firstunitedpc.org


We’re working together to ñBurn the Mortgage!ò It’s our       
campaign to achieve an early payoff of the $60,000 balance on 
our church’s construction/improvement loans so we can begin 
2020 debt free. So far, your commitments add up to more    
than $52,290! Plus, we’ve successfully paid off one of the two 
loans! Please help us reach our goal by joining all those who 
have already given generously by placing your ñBurn the   
Mortgageò Commitment Card in the offering plate today or 
sending it to the office very soon. Help our church family accomplish this exciting  
goal before December. Thanks! 

We enjoyed another great Agape Dinner in October with church 
family members and other community friends. Now it’s time to      
prepare for our next meal coming on November 6. Please check the 
Agape bulletin board in the Family Life Center for new tags you can 
take to help provide a specific food item or a financial donation for 
next month’s free gathering. Join us in our monthly effort to share 
the love with our community. Don’t forget, it’s also a nice time for our 
own church family and friends to share a meal, too!  

Our women’s 4th Tuesday   
Readers group will meet this 
Tuesday at 1pm to talk about  
the book Breaking Night by Liz 
Murray. Join the conversation in 
the Koinonia Lounge.  

Our 63rd Annual Menôs Club Fruitcake Bake is back! All men are      
invited to join the baking sessions (Mondays at 6pm and Tuesdays at 
8:30am and 6pm) and/or wrapping sessions (Wednesdays between 
9am and noon). For more information, contact Paul Weiss at 920-530-
6727. After 63 years, they must be doing something right! 
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More Stuff You Should Knowé 
 

À The Building & Grounds Ministry Fall Clean-up 
Day is coming Saturday, November 9. Everyone’s 
encouraged to come out and help with some indoor 
and outdoor projects to get our church ready for    
winter. Watch for more details next week. 
 
À Everyone’s welcome to join our monthly Woe-Be-
Gone Group gathering in the Koinonia Lounge on 
Thursday, October 31, at 10am.  Pastor Luke and 
Barb Williams offer support, encouragement, and 
friendship through intentional listening, guidance, 
and prayer. Why not join them for some tea and light 
refreshments? For more information, contact Pastor 
Luke at luke@firstunitedpc.com or at 920-336-1446. 
 
À Many area businesses will share 2-5% of your   
purchase amount with our church through HuTerra           
Rewards? Drop off local receipts (no more than 45 
days old) in the container in our Family Life Center. 
Ruling Elder Tori England will sort them and      
submit the ones that will bring us a donation. 
 
À The Presbyterian Pantry ñItem of the Monthò for 
October is mac & cheese. Did you know volunteers 
from our church go to the Presbyterian Pantry twice 
a month to help pack grocery bags for families in 
need? If you’d like to help sometime, please contact 
Julie Mackey at 337-0890 or Susan Leiber at         
337-0979.  

The Presbyterian Women’s Fall Used Book Sale will begin 
next Sunday. Get ready for some great winter reading while 
you help the P.W. group raise funds for their mission projects.             
Everyone’s welcome to donate books for the sale, but please 
remember that encyclopedias, text books, and Reader’s Digest 
books can’t be accepted. Check out the bargains next week! 

Elder of the Month        Deacons of the Month 
 
 

Tori England    Becky Dzekute         Barb Ryan 

Our Contemporary Readers 
Group will be discussing the book 
Priced Out: The Economic and 
Ethical Costs of American Health 
Care by Uwe Reinhard on        
November 10. Start reading!   
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